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Dane Buy Local Kicks Off Holiday Shopping Season 
 
Madison, WI – Dane Buy Local Executive Director Colin Murray and Dane County 
Executive Joe Parisi join other local business leaders for a virtual press conference via 
Zoom on Thursday, November 19, at 11:00 a.m. The event commemorates the 11th 
anniversary Shop Indie Local campaign Small Business Saturday, and highlights Dane 
Buy Local’s 600 members to emphasize the importance of sustaining local business for a 
vibrant, economically strong community.  
 
“Through our partnership earlier this year with Dane Buy Local, Dane County was able to 
distribute $10.8 million to area businesses and help make ends meet during the COVID-19 
pandemic,” said Dane County Executive Joe Parisi. “As the holiday season approaches, 
we encourage our community members to support small businesses and our local 
economy. We thank Dane Buy Local for their partnership and for continuing to develop 
ways our community can rally behind local businesses.” 
 
Things are going to look quite different this holiday season, so Dane Buy Local has 
developed several ways to safely shop local. A local business MarketPlace can be found 
on the Dane Buy Local website for online ordering and delivery along with holiday gift 
ideas. Dane Buy Local will also be premiering its new gift card, which recipients will be 
able to use at a variety of local businesses. 
 
Of course, the main idea of shopping local is still important. In fact, it is more important 
now than ever. With the pandemic most of our members are experiencing reduced 
revenues from lower sales. Limited shopping hours and people in the business have all 
contributed to this challenge. However, when you spend your dollars at locally owned retail 
businesses, more money returns to the local economy than if you spend those same 
dollars at a chain store.  According to Civic Economics, when you spend a dollar at an 
independent business, about 47 cents returns to the local economy. Spend it at a chain 
store and only 14 cents return; spend it at an online giant and only a few pennies are 
returned.  That 47 cents recirculate through a local economy, generating ripple effects that 
strengthen jobs, charitable contributions, and community prosperity.   
 
Shop Indie Local launched November 1 and runs through December 31, to encourage 
consumers to shop at local, independently owned businesses throughout the holiday 
season and not just Small Business Saturday. Shop Indie Local rolls together Plaid Friday 
(November 27), Small Business Saturday (November 28), Artsy Sunday (November 29), 
Local Cyber Monday (November 30), and Giving Tuesday (December 1). We encourage 
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you this and every year to shop local. 
  
"Many of us are spending money each holiday season on food, greeting cards, gifts, and 
flowers for friends, family, and neighbors,” says Colin Murray. “Why not spend those 
dollars at a locally owned business? Whether shopping at a physical location or online, 
consider shopping local first. The dollars you spend can have a huge impact on the local 
businesses and our community.” 
 

 

ZOOM LINK:  

 
Topic: Shop Indie Local Press Conference 
Time: Nov 19, 2020 11:00 AM Central Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83302281683 
 
Meeting ID: 833 0228 1683 
 
Phone: 312 626 6799  

Meeting ID: 833 0228 1683 

 
 

For more information about Dane Buy Local, contact Colin Murray at 
colin@danebuylocal.com or (608) 712-3440, or visit danebuylocal.com. 

http://www.danebuylocal.com/

